
DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY WEBINAR REPORT 

The Department of History, Government J. Buana College (GJBC), Lunglei organized webinar 

in commemoration of the 152nd Gandhi Jayanti on 2nd October, 2021 at 7:30 P.M (IST). This 

webinar was organized through Google Meet platform. The programme was hosted by Dr. 

Lalzarzoa, Asst.Prof, Dept. of History, GJBC. Prof. J. Zorema, Principal, GJBC gave opening 

address by highlighting important historical accounts of Mahatma Gandhi and his contribution to 

the India’s struggle movement. In this webinar the resource person - Dr. Robert Lalremtluanga 

Ralte, Asst. Prof, Dept. of History, Gov’t. Hrangbana College, Aizawl presented a topic ‘Gandhi 

and His Ideology: An Appraisal of His Legacy’. The programme was concluded with a vote of 

thanks from Mr. Rothangliana, Asst. Prof, Dept. of History, GJBC. The webinar was attended by 

90 participants including faculty members, students and various scholars from different places in 

India. This is the first webinar organized by the Department of History since Covid-19 pandemic 

outbreak in India. 

The webinar organizing committee members are:  

Patrons: 1. Prof. J. Zorema, Principal, Gov’t. J. Buana College,  

             2. Dr. B. Lalrinchhani, Head, Department of History, Gov’t. J. Buana College 

Organising Chairperson : Dr. Lalzarzoa, Asst. Professor, Department of History, Gov’t. J. Buana 

College 

Organising Secretary: Mr. Rothangliana, Asst. Professor, Department of History, Gov’t. J. Buana 

College 
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DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY FACULTY EXCHANGE PROGRAMME 

The Departments of History, Government J. Buana College (GJBC), Lunglei and Pachhunga 

University College (PUC), Aizawl conducted ‘Faculty Exchange Programme and Special 

Lecture’ on 27th – 28th October, 2021. Since there is Covid-19 pandemic outbreak in the whole 

state the programme could be held only through online mode, by knowing the hard situation both 

the departments agreed to take common class for V Semester students via Zoom platform for this 

programme. In the first day, Mr. Rothangliana, Asst. Prof (GJBC), taught Paper – 7 (Early 

Modern Europe) class and Dr. Lalzarzoa, Asst. Prof (GJBC) also taught Paper – 8 (History of 

North East India 1822 – 1986). The second day classes were taught by PUC faculty members, 

Dr. Esther Laltlankimi taught Paper – 5 (Modern India – I) and Dr. Rohmingmawii taught paper 

– 6 (Historiography). In these classes both the faculties and students gained more experiences 

and knowledge in their courses.  

The Faculty Exchange Programme Closing Function was held on 28th October, 2021, 7:30 P.M 

(IST) via Zoom platform. Mr. H.S Lalsangpuia, Head, Dept. of History, PUC chaired the 

programme. Dr. B. Lalrinchhani, Head, Dept. of History, GJBC delivered a short speech and 

Prof. J. Zorema, Eminent Historian and Principal, GJBC presented a special lecture on ‘History 

of Colonial Administration in Lushai Hills (Mizoram)’. The programme was concluded with 

concluding remarks from Dr. Rohmingmawii, Asst. Prof, PUC. The closing function was 

attended by 130 participants. Through this Faculty Exchange Programme both the departments in 

the two colleges gained new ideas, experiences and knowledge, moreover, it created a better 

relationship for both the departments with regard to academic and student related activities. 
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